
CAMPUS 
UPDATE 

We are in the middle of a fantastic summer term, 
in which students have been learning lots! We are 
currently preparing for our creative performance and 
art gallery next week, which students are excited 
about. 
This term the children have enjoyed learning physical 
skills to prepare them for sports day which will take 
place at the end of term on 12th July. Some students 
are particularly excited, as they are representing 
Meridian at local sports events across Enfield!
Next week, the children will meet their new teachers 
and classmates ahead of September as part of a 
transition day at their new site. Please read the social 
story at home with your child and watch the video of 
our campus on the website to support their transition. 
We have some members of staff leaving Meridian 
Campus at the end of the summer term. 
•	 Sarah James, Assistant Head will be moving 

into a SEND consultancy role
•	 Taz Gok will be leading a team at Learning4Life 

KS4 Campus 
•	 Valentina Pastore (Year 5&6) will be leading a 

team at an SEMH school 
•	 Sophie O Connor is progressing to the next stage 

of her career at an SEN school in Hertfordshire 
•	 Rebecca Fanty and Theresa Ikopolati will be 

moving to Haselbury Campus to lead KS3 classes. 
I would personally like to thank these staff for their 
dedication to help our children flourish. They will 
all be missed and we wish them every success with 
the next step of their careers.  
Over the next three weeks the children will take part 
in ‘activities month’, for which we have organised a 
wide range of onsite events and days out. We hope 
the children will enjoy these activities and have a 
brilliant last few weeks of term. 
Finally, I’d like to thank all our families and the Enfield 
community for the support you’ve given 
us with the site changes this term. 

PUPIL HIGHLIGHTS

SAFEGUARDING

Children are vulnerable to online abuse. As we 
approach the summer holidays, we advise all parents 
to ensure they have parental controls in place on 
phones, tablets, TVs and any other places children 
can access the internet. Call the office if you would 
like help setting up parental controls on devices. 

Conor, Murray Class

Alfie, Pendleton Class

Hayden, Silva Class

The Girls football team, Dysons Road

Zayd, Storey Class

Raph F, Peacock Class

Pauline, Victor Class

For learning to ride his physio 
bike independently. 

For living the school values and 
becoming more involved in playground 

games and activities around school.  

For interacting with his friends,  
exploring outdoors and joining in whole 

class activities. 

For taking part in a brilliant inter  
school football competition and  

showing bravery. 

For living the school values and playing 
kindly with his friends. 

For showing brilliant progress in phonics 
and using his phonics to improve his 

reading and English. 

For joining in group and whole class 
activities and signing and singing with 

her friends. 

1st July 2022

EVENTS & KEY DATES

Meridian Campus Creative performance  
and art gallery 

Monday 4th July

Year 1–6 at Dysons Road and  
Springfield Road

Tuesday 5th July

Year 7 transition day at Haselbury

Dysons Road Sports Day

Friday 8th July

Thursday 14th July

Springfield Sports day

Meridian Campus Activities Month

End of Summer Term (1.30pm)

Tuesday 12th July

Monday 4th–Friday 21st July

Friday 22nd July

WEST LEA WEEKLY SPOTLIGHT

Emma Driver 
Meridian Campus


